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April 13, 2020 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Thank you all for your effort in completing our first round of Edpacks.  Collection of 
these Edpacks will begin on Tuesday, April 14th through Tuesday, April 21st. Please 
make sure your child’s name, grade and school are clearly visible on the Edpack. 
 

• Edpacks can be returned to your child’s school. Boxes are set up in front of each 
of the school's front office for drop off between the hours of 8:00 and 3:00.  

• Edpacks can be taken to the food distribution sites, at the scheduled time for 
food distribution, where staff will receive them and return them to the proper 
school. 

 
The second set of Edpacks will be available for pick up at each school beginning 
Tuesday, April 21st.  These packets are designed to last for the next five weeks in the 
event schools do not reopen on Monday, May 4.  Packets are sequenced by the week 
and include a pacing calendar for parents to reference when working with their child.  
These packs can also be picked up at the food distribution sites when meals are being 
delivered if requested.   
 
Please call your child’s school or the district office if you have any questions pertaining 
to the Edpacks. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Darryl Taylor, Jr. 
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